
 
Northwest Athletics Event guidelines for Fall 2020 

 
Northwest Athletics has established the following guidelines and 
recommendations in response to the COVID-19 pandemic that athletes and 
spectators will use for the 2020 Fall Sports season.   
 
● Masks are required for all athletes while they are not actively involved 

in a strenuous physical activity. 
● Spectators should wear masks when entering the stadium, 

gymnasium, or softball field spectator area. 
● Spectators are asked to sit in family/household clusters and keep 6 

feet distance from any other groups 
● Spectators should not attend events if they have any of the following 

○ New or worsening cough 
○ New or worsening sore throat 
○ New or worsening loss of taste and or smell 
○ Shortness of breath/trouble breathing 
○ Vomiting or diarrhea 
○ Fever greater than 100.4 degrees 
○  

Guidelines 
VOLLEYBALL 
● Immediate family members on passlist will be the only spectators 

allowed to attend home contests.  Spectators at away contests could 
be limited to 2 people per player 

● Spectators must space out 6 feet apart and families/household must 
sit together 

● Spectators must wear masks the entire time in the gym 



● Admission will be charged $5.00 per adult exact change must be 
given 

 
FOOTBALL/BOYS SOCCER 
● Immediate family members on passlist will be the only spectators 

allowed to attend home contests.  Spectators at away contests could 
be limited to 2 people per player 

● Spectators must space out 6 feet apart and families/household must 
sit together 

● Spectators must wear masks the entire time in the stadium 
● For football, Admission will be charged $5.00 per adult exact change 

must be given 
 
SOFTBALL 
● Immediate family members on passlist will be the only spectators 

allowed to attend home contests.  Spectators at away contests could 
be limited to 2 people per player 

● Spectators must space out 6 feet apart and families/household must 
sit together 

● Spectators must wear masks the entire time in the stadium 
● It is recommended that spectators bring lawn chairs to provide 

additional seating and allow for physical distancing 
 
At any time these recommendations may change as needed in response to the COVID-
19 pandemic.  Northwest Athletics asks that you respect these guidelines which we feel 
will provide the safest environment for our student-athletes.  Our goal is to protect the 
structure of our season and allow our athletes the best opportunity to play.   
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